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Waller, Scott

From: Vickie Taylor (ADC) [Vickie. Taylor@arkansas.gov]
Sent:  Thursday, May 06, 2010 3:05 PM

To: Waller, Scott

Subject: FW: North Central permit

This should be what you need. Once again, sorry for the confusion.
Thanks,

Vickie L. Taylor

Arkansas Department of Correction

Construction/Maintenance Division

Administrative Specialist 11|

870-267-6622

From: Dan Beranek [mailto:dberanek@mcclelland-engrs.com]
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 6:18 PM

To: Vickie Taylor (ADC)

Subject: North Central permit

Vickie,

Attached is a draft. | typed this up last week and wanted to double check it before | sent it. | think it is
correct, but let me proof read it again tonight and I will confirm with you in the morning.

Dan

Dan Beranek PE, LEED AP
President, Little Rock Office
McClelland Consulting Engineers Inc.
900 W Markham / PO Box 34087
Little Rock, AR 72201

501-371-0272 Office

501-371-9932 Fax

501-658-4832 Cell
dberanek@mcclelland-engrs.com

5/10/2010





